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The steering committee recommendation was difficult.  There were 24 strong 
applicants.  Staff began with a provisional number of 11 spaces to fill based on 
previous steering committee policy established with the Lemon Creek Plan. To 
attempt to provide a committee that adequately covered the diverse range of 
issues and neighborhoods 13 committee members have been recommended.  

Staff is also conscious of trying to keep a manageable number to keep the 
decision making body effective. Staff would like to thanks all those who have 
applied and have encouraged anybody not selected to participate in the 
planning process.  They can still have voices but would not be part of the formal 
voting process. 

The review tried to match applicants stated interests with themes addressed at 
the kick-off meeting.  These broad themes have been validated based on the 
initial survey feedback received from the public.
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As a reminder the area included in the plan is wide from the Rock Dump to 
Norway Point. 
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Attempts were made to get some residential representation from the sub-
neighborhoods in downtown through residents, business operators or property 
owners.  
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